National Medical Commission
Medical Assessment & Rating Board (MARB)

No.NMC/MAREB/2022/ Dated: 6/09/2022
Public Notice

As the counselling of NEET (UG) is going to start in the month of
September/October 2022, there are colleges where we are waiting for 191, 2 3 4
renewals, for all of them, it has been decided to givefallow of renewal of permission on
the basis of sworn affidavit for the academic year 2022-23.

However, random surprise inspections may be carried out on the basis of the track
record of the medical colleges for the Academic Year 2022-2023 and on the basis of the
inspection reports decision will be taken.

/// Dr. J.L.Meena) (Dr. B.N. Gangadhar)
e Member, MARB President, MARB



